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As a disabled member of a rural community it would be very difficult to go to a vote 

on Election Day. We have one of the highest voter turnouts in the country. The rate of 

fraud is infinitesimal compared to how many legal votes each election. There is no 

reason to make voting more difficult for Oregonians. I strongly oppose this bill.  


